
 

 

Year 1A Ms. Liezl  

Welcome To Year 1A 
A very warm welcome to all parents and students! I am very 

excited for the academic year ahead of us. I am looking forward to 

learning, growing and excelling with all my year 1 students. Happy 

learning to you all! 

Notices  

 The school bell rings at 07:55, please ensure that your child is at school on 

time. 

 Please pack a healthy snack and water bottle everyday. 

 PE and swimming lessons will begin from next week. 

 


